
 
 

 

 
Montessori Newsletter for Parents (August 2021) 

 
The Primary & K-1 kids will be doing weekly theme-related activities 
along with the Montessori Curriculum.  
 

(PLEASE CHECK OUR AUGUST SUMMER CALENDARS) 
 
We are still following the state guidelines to keep our facility safe and  
disinfected. Teachers & students will continue wearing masks. Masks 
will not be worn at naptime (for those children who nap). 
 
v “Fun in the sun” on Friday August 13th. Please send a bathing suit, 

towel & slippers for a water play activity. Sunscreen to be applied 
from home.  

 
 

 

August Birthdays 
 

Connor Hu    Aug. 01    2 years 

Selene Doliane   Aug. 08    4 years 

Sheila Stempinski  Aug. 17    3 years 

Duke Corpuz   Aug. 29    3 years  
         
 

Parents please note: 
 
 

School will be closed for a week for Summer Break from 
 

Aug. 23rd - Aug. 27th, 2021 (Mon-Fri) 
 

as well as Labor Day Sept. 2nd. 
 

FALL SESSION BEGINS Mon. Aug. 30, 2021 
 


